
 

 

 

Newsletter 
JULY 2022- JUNE 2023 

 

  
  

INSIDE  
THIS  
ISSUE 

PG. 2 

SIA Licensing- What you need to 

know  

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Hello and welcome to our latest newsletter issue. Many things have happened this 

year for us personally and within the security industry. For us, we were lucky 

enough to see excellent business growth since the onboarding of our new MD in 

December 2022. While in the security industry – the SIA has had some new updates 

regarding its security licenses. 
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SIA LICENCING  

NEW REQUIREMENTS  
 

The SIA now expect applicants for a door supervisor or security 

guard licence to do the same. 

You will need to do this if either of the following apply: 

▪ you are applying for a licence for the first time 

▪ it has been longer than 3 years since you last held a 

licence for that activity 

You will also need to do this if you are renewing your licence. 

The qualification must be an Emergency First Aid at Work 

qualification or equivalent. 

The requirement for first aid training will improve your skills as an 

SIA licence holder. It will not change the obligations you have 

when responding to an emergency. 

 

  

 

  

  

 



 

 

UNIFORM 

BE READY FOR WORK 

  
Having a good uniform is extremely important. Here at We 

Secure Ltd we want all of our officers to look presentable. We 

also want to ensure that our guards are well protected and 

that their uniform is of good quality.  

SIA licence armband holder 

Please remember to wear your armband holders securely with 

visibility through a waterproof transparent plastic capsule 

highlighting your SIA licence to the general public at all times. 

Hi-vis jacket 

Along with your armband, a hi-vis jacket is required while on duty 

to set you apart from members of the public. 

When working closely with our parents all staff are reminded of 

the importance to ensure that they are wearing correct PPE at 

all times.  

What We Are Doing To Improve Our Services - Particularly around the areas 

of Communication.  

We have a very well established 24/7team in our control where there is a very high focus on excellent communications with our 

clients to help ensure we deliver a first-class service. We have excellent officer availability throughout many areas of the UK and 

can in many circumstances arrange for officer cover with as little as 3 hours’ notice.  

ACT Awareness e-learning  

ACT a new counter-terrorism (CT) CT awareness product designed for all UK based organisations and individuals. It provides 
nationally accredited, corporate CT guidance to help industry better understand and mitigate against current terrorist 
methodology. The following e-learning modules are available: 

• Introduction to Terrorism 

• Identifying Security Vulnerabilities 

• How to Identify and Respond to Suspicious Behaviour 

• How to Identify and Deal with a Suspicious Item 

• What to do in the Event of a Bomb Threat 

• How to Respond to a Firearms or Weapons Attack 

• Summary and Supporting Materials 



  

 

 

 

OUR NEW COMPANY LOGO  

A COMMITMENT OF TRUST 
 

Our new Company logo provides a fresh 

representation of the company. We feel it 

helps us connect with our audience and sets us 

apart from our competitors. We hope you like 

it too! 

   
  

CONTACT US  

WE ARE HERE TO HELP 
 

If you have any queries our staff support team is available 24/7. Please contact us using one of the following methods: 

• Address: Sandwell Business Development Centre, Oldbury Road, Birmingham, B66 1NN 

• Call Us: 033 3888 4444 

• Mail Us at: control@we-sec.co.uk 

CHARITIES WE HAVE SUPPORTED THIS YEAR  
Vinicius Valentini Strassacappa     

 

 

Vinicius is a ten-year-old son who has a love for board games, 

Minecraft, Roblox and Harry Potter and loves spending time with 

friends and family. In May 2022, Vinicius began to feel a little 

unwell and started to feel dizzy and was struggling to see 

properly. These minor symptoms would lead to an urgent MRI 

scan which showed that Vinicius had something called a Diffuse 

Midline Glioa – an incurable and inoperable tumour in his brain. 

We Secure Ltd contributed towards lifesaving treatment in 

France.  

 St Mary’s Church, Winnersh 

We Secure Ltd supported a sponsored concert at St Mary’s 

Church on 17th December 2022. 



 

 

TESTIMONIALS  

 

  
  

  

 

 

 

 


